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February 15, 2022 

 

Dear Valued Customer,  
 
Due to continued upward pressure on raw materials, labor/OH rates and delivery rates, Atlas 
Molded Products will increase pricing by 5% effective April 1, 2022.  This increase is incremental 
to previously announced increases and will be effective for all products shipping on or after 
April 1st.    
 
We are continuing to closely monitor these costs and will provide additional communications as 
necessary.  Atlas is making every effort to minimize the impact to our customers.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Atlas Molded Products representative. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and support and on behalf of Atlas Molded Products, thank 
you for your business. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Karl Kunz 

General Manager 

Atlas Molded Products, a Division of Atlas Roofing Corporation 


